
August 22, 2013 
 
 
Maria Liberto 
111 W Randall Ave  
Norfolk, VA 23503 
 
Aviation Distributors and Manufacturers Association  
100 N. 20th Street, Suite 400  
Philadelphia, PA 19103-1462  
 
 
Dear ADMA Scholarship Committee,  
 
I would like to thank all the committee members for selecting me to receive the 2013 ADMA 
scholarship. I feel truly honored to be given such an award. Your unconditional support and 
investment in my future brings me one step closer to fulfilling my aviation dreams. 
 
The scholarship funds will give me the opportunity to further my aviation training by completing 
my A&P certificate, aerospace engineering coursework, and additional flight ratings. For as long 
as I can remember, I’ve always been fascinated by flight and what it has to offer. I look forward 
to my future in the aviation industry where I’m able to provide the skills I have acquired as an 
avid pilot, engineer, and technician. I also hope to be a positive role model for future generations 
interested in aviation and to encourage them to pursue technical careers. Thank you again for not 
only your financial generosity, but for also believing in me. It encourages me to continue on and 
demonstrates no dream is too big. 
 
 
With gratitude, 

 
Maria Liberto 
 


